
 

Information for applicants and offer holders – 
impact on exams and assessments 

We are aware that exams and assessments are being impacted across the world due to the 
current outbreak of the coronavirus disease (COVID-19). 
 

IGCSE, AS and A level and IB Diploma  
Exam Boards have announced that they would take steps to award grades to candidates. This 
means ensuring that students are awarded grades, which fairly reflects the work they have put in. 
 

Other international exams 
We are aware that changes have also been made to other exams and result reporting other than 
the above. Our International Student Recruitment Team is working closely with our official 
overseas representatives to keep us updated. 

Considering your results 
The University will consider grades awarded by official awarding bodies and will treat them as 
equal status to previous years. 
 
We have a well-established process in place to consider candidates who have not met the 
conditions of their offer once results are released. Applicants who have missed the terms of their 
offer will not automatically be unsuccessful. We will look closely at the results and make a 
decision. 
 

Providing evidence of your qualifications 
Exam Boards are planning to release results as planned. 

 It is your responsibility to send copies of your certificates and transcripts to us. You can upload 
your results via your MyNottingham account. 

 IB graduates can make a request to IB for their transcripts to be sent to the respective 
institutions directly. 
 

The University will do everything we can to support applicants in these unprecedented times. 
 

 

https://mynottingham.nottingham.edu.my/

